
03/09/2019 

Warner Yam
38 Cannons Pde 
Forestville NSW 2087

RE : DA2019/0812 - 33 Starkey Street FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

Dear Sir / Madam,

I strongly object the proposed development DA2019/0812.

The said development of the boarding house containing 13 rooms (could be 26 
people) in a single family-sized property would be too big.

The fleet of cars created and the traffic flow would impact all the adjoining roads 
around here greatly.

The neighbourhood here is made up of private family occupied dwellings. The 
proposed commercial boarding house would not be appropriated.

Yours faithfully,

Warner Yam.

Sent: 3/09/2019 3:06:53 PM
Subject: DA2019/0812 - 33 Starkey Street FORESTVILLE NSW 2087


